
 
Dear Senator, 
 
The above-referenced bill has made its way to the Senate and will be before the Senate Judiciary 
Committee on Tuesday, April 30. 
 
This issue has been neglected for too long.  We strongly urge the passage of this bill in order to begin 
increasing criminal justice resources for Murdered and Missing Indigenous Women.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Robert R. Wall 
Corene Avlakeotes Wall  
503.644.7551 
 


